
 

 

CITY OF CORAL GABLES 

 

- MEMORANDUM - 

 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS  DATE: SEPTEMBER 25, 2018 
  OF THE CITY COMMISSION  

 

FROM: JESSICA A. KELLER                SUBJECT: 
ASSISTANT PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR                    RESOLUTION PASSED BY THE 

TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY 

BOARD    

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

One of the roles of the Transportation Advisory Board (TAB) is to advise and provide input to 

City staff regarding transportation matters that impact the City of Coral Gables’ community. 

TAB recognizes that in order to address the mobility needs of the community, safe, reliable 

transportation options must exist. 

The Transportation Advisory Board requests that the City Commission adopt a resolution 

replacing the existing concurrency sidewalk policy and remove all concurrency requirements for 

sidewalk construction on collector streets. 

Included for your review is the proposed TAB resolution and the June 26, 2018 meeting board 

minutes. Please let me know if you have any questions concerning this matter. 

 

 

 
Attachments: 

 Proposed Resolution 

 June 26, 2018 Meeting Board Minutes 

  

 

c: Peter Iglesias, Interim City Manager 

 Miriam Soler Ramos, City Attorney  

 Ed Santamaria, Public Works Director 

 


